
 

The Schoolwear Centre @ Margate Ltd. 

01843 293555  margate@schoolwearcentre.net  

2020 a Very Challenging Year 
We understand your needs but ask you to help us as much as you can. 

We are setting up an appointment system for new starters  

& those who have special needs 

We know you need to try it on and will need help.  

From Monday 8th June we are offering appointments  

Every Morning from 9am to 12pm and 5pm to 6pm in the evening. 

You can try on; buy; or put on layaway with a £10 deposit, all your 
family’s uniform.  

There are a limited number of appointments so book early.  
We are extending our exchange date to 12 months. So, anything you buy you can exchange up to 1 year providing it is the same 
unworn condition with packaging if possible. Shop brought items exchanged at the customer collection point. (email or phone 

before coming) Internet orders, email us and we will exchange at your door. 

For help or advice email margate@schoolwearcentre.net 

YOU CAN BUY ONLINE FROM WWW.SCHOOLWEARCENTRE.NET FOR DELIVERY OR COLLECTION. 

We are setting up a new collection counter which is outside of the shop, 
so you do not have to come in the shop to collect your order. 

New Opening Times           Monday to Saturday  

9am to12.30pm appointments for new starters & students with special needs 

Close for lunch 12.30pm to 1.30pm 

1.30pm to 6pm (Saturday 5pm) 
Open for anyone but with a limit to the number allowed in the shop 

and with a managed social distance queue outside of the shop 

If you have any questions please email margate@schoolwearcentre.net  

Appointment line Open from 26th May 01843 584902 

Information for all new starters 


